Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District One announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: May 18, 2021, 8:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

PLACE: Fort Meade Activity Center, located at the City Mobile Home Park, 1046 SE 2nd Street, Fort Meade, 33841

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FDOT is scheduled to implement a 3R project (resurfacing, restoration, and rehabilitation) on a portion of US 17 from south of Lunn Road to north of 9th Street NW in the City of Fort Meade. The design phase of the 3R project is scheduled to begin in August 2021. In advance of the design phase, District One is taking the opportunity to work with community stakeholders to identify and integrate potential design elements and features that support multimodal safety, placemaking, quality of life, and other community goals such as those identified by the City in its Vision Plan.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Bessie Reina, FDOT Project Manager, by email at Bessie.Reina@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 1(863)519-2656.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cynthia Sykes, FDOT Title VI Coordinator, by email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 1(863)519-2287. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager, Bessie Reina by email at Bessie.Reina@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 1(863)519-2656.
